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November 2019 

 

 
Events- We had a wonderful ‘groundbreaking’ blessing on Sunday, November 3rd.  
Pictures from that event, including the memories, joys, hopes, and gratitude written on 
the walls of Findlay Hall, will be posted to the website in the coming days. 
 
Moving- The staff has moved to the Redwoods Presbyterian Church at 110 Magnolia 
Avenue in Larkspur.  Office hours, phone numbers and email addresses remain the 
same.  The Findlay Hall building is now empty with all the furniture in storage either 
onsite or at the Redwoods Church.  Please check the website or bulletin board for 
information on where classes and meetings are being held going forward. We will retain 
use of the Narthex and front restrooms until actual construction begins.   
 
Project Timeline- The building permit is still pending with the Marin County Building 

Department.  We are waiting for information regarding the anticipated date for issuing 

the permit. This results in a further delay in the start of construction.  We will provide an 

updated project timeline once the permit has been issued. 

 

Pledges and Sponsorship Opportunities- Please remember to fund your year 2 pledge 

contributions and, if possible, fund year 3 early to help with the timing mismatch 

between constructions costs and pledges received. Please also consider a Sponsorship 

Opportunity listed on the flyer.  Thank you to the Women of Westminster and to Jo 

Cooper for sponsoring kitchen items! 

 

Ongoing Communication- The committee plans to keep the church community updated 

on the renovation project in several ways; Notes & Bolts, Zephyrs, updates from the 

Pulpit, the Bulletin Board and the WPC website.  Please visit www.wpctiburon.org 

regularly for updates and if you have questions please contact Ron Meserve or any 

other member of the WPC Renovation Committee. 


